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Service Change Notice 25-33 
National Weather Service Headquarters Silver Spring MD 
405 PM EDT Mon April 14 2025 
 
To:      Subscribers: 
         -NOAA Weather Wire Service 
         -Emergency Managers Weather Information Network 
         -NOAAPort 
         Other NWS Partners, Users and Employees 
 
From:    David Michaud, Director 
         NCEP Central Operations 
 
Subject: NCEP Central Operations (NCO) Real Time Data Monitor  
(RTDM) Webpage URL Change: Effective on or about 1800 UTC April  
15, 2025  
 
The NCEP Central Operations (NCO) Real Time Data Monitor (RTDM)  
webpage will be updated and moved to a new location effective on  
or about 1800 UTC April 15, 2025. 
 
Users who currently access the RTDM website via  
https://www.nco.ncep.noaa.gov/idsb/nwprod/realtime/ will be  
redirected to the new page on the implementation date.  However,  
we recommend users update their bookmarks, links, and/or scripts  
to the new URL to ensure seamless access.  The new URL will be  
https://www.nco.ncep.noaa.gov/status/data/realtime/ 
 
For questions or comments, please contact: 
 
Robert Handel, Senior Duty Meteorologist Team Lead 
NCEP Central Operations 
Robert.Handel@noaa.gov 
 
National Service Change Notices are online at: 
https://www.weather.gov/notification/ 
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